
Dear Rules Committee,  
 
I am a resident of Oregon and live in Washington County. I strongly urge you to pass HB 2927 out of 
committee.  
 
Oregon's adoption of the National Popular Vote will bring us one step closer to fairer presidential 
elections.  Mrs. Clinton was chosen by the majority of the US population and yet did not become our 
president. Instead we are dealing with a president who is likely involved in some very shady business, 
who's election was helped along by a foreign government, and who is making some very costly 
decisions.  We cannot allow US citizens to be deprived of their choice again! 
 
Please pass HB 2927 out of committee today.   
 
Sincerely,  
Susan Kirkbride 
1846 SE Ripplewood Ave. 
Hillsboro, OR 97123 

 


